
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Louisiana 

Business Meeting January 18 

Our yearly business meeting was recently held at the Courtyard Marriott in Houma the 

new rally hotel and city.  It was great to see so many of our Louisiana GW family.  Old 

Chapter Directors were stepping down and new Chapter Directors were stepping up.  A big 

thanks to all those Directors and members of their staff who have served in the past.  

We look forward to working with our new Chapter leaders and their Team.  We talked 

about our upcoming rally, education, future rides and events, and so much more.  You 

should have been there. 

District Rally 

We talked about our upcoming Louisiana District Rally, March 26th, 27th, 28th in Houma 

along with the come early ride to New Orleans on Wednesday and the stay late ride on 

Sunday through bayou country.  We have over 60 people signed up for both tours, mostly 

from out of state.  There are members returning from Canada after having a great time 

at our rally last year.  Chapter Directors, if you get six people from your Chapter with 

full registrations by March 1st, we will comp your rally fee. This should be the Chapter 

Directors, but if they can’t go, they may pass this comp to any Chapter member.  The 

rally will have a light bike parade, dance Friday night, Couples selection, Chapter Feud 

game, cooking with Pam segment, Johnnie’s cookie bar contest, Level Four lunch and much 

more.  Check out our district website for more details. gwrra-la.org 

Colors Ride 

Saturday May 9, 2020 is our colors ride this year. We are heading to the 45th Annual 

Cochon De Lait Festival in Mansura, Louisiana. Ride information will be posted on the 

District website soon. 

Fritz & Johnette Beter / Mike & Pam Jastram 

Louisiana District Directors 

dd@gwrra-la.org 


